
Building strength, stability, and self-reliance through shelter. 

 
JeriAnn Hertwig was approved into the Habitat for Humanity of  
Douglas County’s homeownership program  in December 2019.   
She has two children, Brenna (6) and Carter (3). 
 
Born and raised in Alexandria, JeriAnn graduated from  
Jefferson High School in 2013.  She learned about Habitat 
in 2018 while watching the construction of another Habitat home. 
 
Brenna is in Kindergarten.  She loves to dance, sing, play outside  
and be around people. Carter also loves to be outside, ride bike,  
play on the playground and eat. Both Carter and Brenna love to  
be around people. 
 
 
Currently, JeriAnn and her children live with family. JeriAnn is looking forward to 
finally being able to be a homeowner and have something of her own for she and 
the kids.  She is eager to begin construction this Spring. 
 
She excitedly shared, “We are so thankful about being able to experience this and 
have a place to call our own.  We thank everyone for the help and support. This 
means so much to us!” 
 
 
 
 

 

  


